REDBRIDGE INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY NEWSLETTER

August Edition | Academic Year 2025–26

Brain Spark 2025 – Gold Medal Win by Ryan Jordan!

1st August 2025

We are thrilled to share that our students participated in Brain Spark 2025 held at St. Francis School. Brain Spark is an interschool academic fest celebrating young minds. A special congratulations to Ryan Jordan of Grade 2, who won the Gold Medal in the Junior Category of the Interschool Spell Bee Competition.





Educational Trip to Bal Bhavan - Grades 1 & 2 1st August 2025

Our Grade 1 and 2 students had a fun and educational day at Bal Bhavan, Cubbon Park. They explored interactive exhibits, participated in creative workshops, and enjoyed hands-on activities that made learning exciting and memorable. The trip was a wonderful way for students to connect classroom lessons with real-world experiences.







Rotarian Visit & 5th Interact Club Installation Ceremony 1st August 2025

We were honoured to host Rotary Club members for the 5th Interact Club Installation Ceremony. Our new student leaders took their oaths, pledged to serve the community, and were inspired by the Rotarians' words on leadership and social responsibility. It was a proud moment as students embraced their roles with confidence and enthusiasm.





Educational Trip to Bal Bhavan - Pre-primary

6th August 2025

Our Pre K, K1, and K2 students had a delightful trip to Bal Bhavan, Cubbon Park, where they explored the park, engaged in fun-filled educational activities, and discovered nature through play-based learning. The children were excited to participate in interactive exhibits, making the day both enjoyable and enriching.







Student Health Check-up

13th-14th August 2025

With the help of our health partner Address Health, a detailed health check-up was conducted for all students on campus. The check-up included general health assessment, vision and dental screening, and monitoring growth and BMI. This initiative helped us ensure our students' overall well-being and raised awareness about healthy habits and personal care.















RBIA's 79th Independence Day Celebration

15th August 2025

Our 79th Independence Day celebration was a spirited tribute to the nation, brimming with pride and patriotism. Students from Grades 1–12 showcased their talents through vibrant dramatic and dance performances, soulful renditions of national songs, and powerful declamations in English, Hindi, and Kannada. The celebration also featured our very first Nukkad Natak and an exciting house-wise quiz that highlighted India's rich history, iconic movements, and legendary heroes. The day concluded on a high note with the thrilling finals of the house-wise football match, carrying the spirit of patriotism from the stage to the field.























Educational Trip $\,$ to The Big Barn Nature Camp - Grade 6,7 and 8 $\,$ 22nd August 2025

Students of Grades 6, 7, and 8 had an exciting trip to The Big Barn Nature Camp. They explored the outdoors, learned about wildlife and sustainable farming, and participated in team-building activities. The trip encouraged students to observe nature closely, ask questions, and appreciate the environment while having a lot of fun.









"Seed to Spoon" - The Collaborative Exhibition 9th August 2025

The students of our Pre-primary section along with Grades 1 and 2 brought their exploration of food and growth to life through a delightful and interactive exhibition titled "Seed to Spoon." They shared their understanding of how food travels from the farm to our plates through engaging storytelling, lively role-plays, and hands-on demonstrations. The experience reflected their curiosity and collaborative spirit making the presentations meaningful for both students and attending parents.













Blue Day & Rainy Day Celebrations - Pre-primary

Students of the Pre-primary section enjoyed Blue Day and Rainy Day, participating in themed activities, crafts, and games that brought joy, learning, and creativity to the classrooms.

August was a month full of achievements, learning, and celebrations at Redbridge International Academy. We look forward to more exciting experiences next month!





